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From: Jim O'Callaghav ( 

Sent: 12 February 2018 16:51 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Subject: FW: Licence Review WO211-02 

To whom it concerns, 

I understand that Ms Oglesby is away until the l S t h  February and would appreciate if you could, in her absence, 
include the attached in the review application files. 

Regards, 

Jim O'Callaghan 

? 
-.-_ 

--- --- - . j 
From: Jim O'Ca,llaghak- 
Sent: Monday 12 February 2018 16:43 
To: 'g.oglesby@epa.ie' <g.oglesby@epa.ie> 
Cc: 'Den is Mu Ha I ly' <d m u I la I Iv@ ormondeorga n ics. ie> 
Subject: Licence Review WO211-02 

Dear Ms Oglesby, 

Please find attached unsolicited information in relation to the application by Eras Eco Ltd for a review of its IE Licence. 

Regards, 

Jim O'Calaghan 

O'Callaghan Moran & Associates 
Environmental 8 Hydrogeological Consultants 

Tel: 021 4345366 
Email; 
Web : tXtZ//www.oca I I= ha n m oran .com 
2 7-- 

DISCLAIMER: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender. 
Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of the company. Although the company has taken reasonable precautions to 
ensure no viruses are present in this email, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the 
presence of viruses. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this 
email. 

Please Consider the Environment. Think Before You Print. Thank You 
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Unit 15 
Melbourne Business Park 
Model Farm Road 
Cork 

O’Cdlaghm Moran & Associates 

Ms Grainne Oglesby, 

Administration Officer, 
Office of Climate, Licencing & Resource Use, 

Environmental Protection Agency, 

Headquarters PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 

County Wexford. 

T: 021 434 5366 
E : info @oca llag ha n mora n .com 
www .oca llag ha n m o ra n .com 

12th February 2018. 

Re: ApDlication for Licence Ren No: WO211-02 

Dear Ms Oglesby, 

I refer to  the foul water discharge from the Eras Eco Installation a t  Foxhole. It has come to 
Eras Eco’s attention that on the 30th January 2018 Irish Water commissioned the Foxhole 
Pumping Station. Since then the foul water discharges from Foxhole/Millennium Park, 
including that from the Eras Eco installation, no longer discharge t o  the estuary, but are 
pumped to  the Youghal Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

A signed original and one copy in hardcopy of this letter and two copies in electronic 
searchable PDF format on CD-Rom have been posted to  the Agency. 

Yours Sincerely, 

15-1 93-01 February 2018 (JOC) 
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